
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,     Tuesday 20 February 2024 

We have provisionally booked to take your child’s class on residential, next year in April, to Robinwood.  I will be 

holding a parent meeting on Thursday 21 March 2024 at 2.15pm to share further information and answer any 

questions that you may have. 

Robinwood is an outdoor pursuits centre based at Dobroyd Castle in Todmorden, West Yorkshire.  Your child will 

take part in approximately 15 different activities over 3 days including: canoeing, caving, raft building, climbing, 

archery, zipwire, trapeze and crate challenge.  All safety equipment and waterproofs are provided for each activity. 

The children will sleep in one of 3 dormitory buildings where all bed linen is provided.  The food on offer is great and 

there is plenty of it. All dietary requirements can be catered for. 

The cost of the three-day residential which includes, transport, accommodation, food and all activities is 

approximately £325, based on this year’s prices.  Please note that school is unable to subsidise the residential, 

therefore should there not be enough uptake then the residential will not be able to go ahead.  Anyone that has 

already taken advantage of the payment plan, that was set up when the children were in Year 3, will receive a full 

refund of monies paid. 

Payment can be made in full at any time.  Should you wish to make smaller regular payments then the following 

payment plan will be available.  Each payment MUST be made by the specified date.  All monies paid are non-

refundable this is due to the payment schedule set by Robinwood. 

Deposit £45 due by Friday 26 April 2024 
 

5th payment £45 by Friday 27 September 
 

2nd payment £45 by Friday 31 May 
 

6th payment £45 by Friday 25 October 
 

3rd payment £45 by Friday 28 June 
 

7th payment £45 by Friday 29 November 
 

4th payment £45 by Friday 26 July 
 

No payment in December 
 

No payment in August 
 

Final payment approximately £10 by Friday 31 January 
– this will be adjusted accordingly to 2025 prices and 
uptake. 

 

Please could you complete the slip below and return it to school no later than Friday 12 April 2024 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Leeann Little 

               

Child’s name:       

Please tick: 

I would like my child to attend the Robinwood residential and I will make all payments by the specified  

dates. 

My child will not be attending the Robinwood residential. 

 

Signed:         Print:         


